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20th May 2024 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Year 1 – Fred the Frog Day 
 
On Friday 7th June our Year 1 children will be having a “Fred the Frog Day” to celebrate 
Fred’s birthday. 
 
To celebrate Fred’s birthday, we will be having a party in the afternoon and the children are 
welcome to bring in 1 extra snack with them for this. Note: please do not send in any snacks 
containing nuts.  
 
If you have any queries at all please contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 
enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Wood    Miss Kent 
Class Teacher   Class Teacher   
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